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EMERGENCY PROVISIONAL ALTERNATIVE AUTHORIZATION APPROVAL 
*************************************************************** 

Due to the teacher shortage, I am asking the board to declare an Emergency Provisional 
Alternative Authorization for Nicole Rogers and Yolanda Hernandez. The Emergency Provisional 
Certificate can only be used for one year for these individuals, in the meantime they will need 
to either achieve an alternative authorization or the traditional renewable teaching certificate. 
Matt Schvaneveldt is working very closely with these individuals and the State Department of 
education to ensure the process is completed correctly.  


